
Fryeburg Planning Board Meeting 

September 24, 2019 – Town Office 

 

Members in Attendance:  Patrick Emery, Ed Price, Tom Rebmann 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00.  It was determined that there was a quorum. 

Approval of Minutes: Price made a motion to approve the final revised meeting minutes.  This was 

seconded by Rebmann and passed unanimously. 

Public Forum:  N/A 

 

CEO Report: The CEO presented a spreadsheet of permits issued and violation notices sent and 

answered specific questions. Price made a motion to accept the report, which was seconded by Rebmann 

and passed unanimously.  

Other Business:  The next meeting will be October 22nd.  The November meeting will be November 26th 

and the December meeting will be on December 17th.  

Price made a motion to adjourn which was seconded by Rebmann and passed unanimously. The meeting 

adjourned at 6:08 p.m. 

A workshop followed related to rezoning. 


